
From: juliane.banks@cpuc.ca.gov 
Sent: 7/15/2011 11:58:59 AM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); 

Newman, Thomas (Intern) (thomas.newman@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Updated: Long term residential electric rates meeting 

When: Wednesday, July 20, 2011 2:00 PM-2:30 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: Comr. Ferron's Office 
Note: The GMT offset above does not reflect daylight saving time adjustments. 

Thanks for agreeing to meet with us. Wednesday afternoon, July 20, works best for me and you 
pursuant to your voice mail. 

I will bring Amrit Singh and Dennis Keane with me. They are the Director and Manager of Rates 
respectively. Sally will coordidnate with Juliane as well. It probably won't take more than 30 minutes but 
we will be happy to stay as long as you want. I am going under the assumption that there is no ExParte 
requirement since we do not plan on talking about any specific PG&E application. However if you 
believe that an ExParte filing is required after we talk, I will make sure that one is filed. 
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